Regional Report for South West

We have managed a few get togethers here in North Devon over the last few weeks.  Our big event was Donkeyfest at Briony Wilds on the 15th August.  We had an amazingly good attendance of 31 people in total.  We had several new DBS members attend and one was even able to bring her donkey along for its first outing.

We have plans for DBS Bronze and Silver Awards to be held again at Brionys in September and hoping to arrange a donkey dentistry talk as well as our AGM for October.  This will be given by Gemma Lewis from The Donkey Sanctuary.

Liz Barrett - South West.

